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Licence application for Stonebow House
Dear Ms Bielby,

Further to my recent objection, I would like to add the following information to help
the panel to understand what it is like to live in close proximity to the live music and
drinking venues that were previously located in Stonebow House.

My bedroom overlooks the Hungate side of Stonebow House. This is where smokers
hang out along with drug takers and people who do not want to be seen. It is also
where the live music bands would load and unload their vehicles and where the bin
lorry would collect waste and bottles. All of things created a noise nuisance from
morning until the middle of the night so that I could not sleep.

This noise nuisance was not limited to the weekends, it was every day of the week. To
illustrate this point, I include emails send by my mum to lan Gray from Noise Patrol,
asking for help. All of these emails were sent mid week when the officers were not
working late. On some days, I couldn’t get to sleep at all and didn’t want to go to
school the next day. My younger sister had to stay at home one day because she had
been kept awake all night with the noise.

[ hope you will understand why I feel so strongly about this.

Yours faithfully,






